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INDIANA UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF RESEARCH ADMINISTRATION

February 6, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Reply to a Notice of Violation — Docket Nos. 03001609, 03009792, License Nos. 13-
02752-03, 13-02752-08

Dear Sir/Madam:
Attached please find our reply to the Notice of Violation listed in the subject line of this letter

that has been prepared by our Radiation Safety Officer, Mr. Mack L. Richard. Should you have
any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Richard or me.

. ‘cia Gonzales, JD
/ Asst. Vice President, Research Compliance

Attachment

Cc:  Regional Administrator — USNRC, Region III Office
M. Richard, MS, CHP — IUPUV/IUMC Radiation Safety Officer
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